
04 JUL 2017 

Tim Rowlands 
fVi-request-6035-42486bc9Arequests.fyi.orq.nz  

Dear Tim 

Official Information Act Request 

I refer to your request dated 22 June 2017, pursuant to the Official Information Act 1982 
(the Act), seeking: 

"how much total income was generated across New Zealand each year from Road 
User Charges (RUC), for each of the years beginning 2013, 2014, 2015 and 
2016'. 

The Ministry of Transport (the Ministry) already releases RUC revenue information 
publicly through the Revenue Monitoring Snapshots it produces each quarter. 

These snapshots are on the Ministry's external website: 
http://www.transport.qovt. nz/research/othertransportresearch/transport-demand-
modelling/.  

However, the RUC revenue is reported on a financial year basis (1 July to 30 June year) 
instead of a calendar year basis as you have requested. Therefore, please find the RUC 
revenue for the calendar year 2013, 2014, 2015 and 2016 in Table 1 below: 

Table 1: RUC revenue for calendar years 2013, 2014, 2015 and 2016 

Year Heavy RUC revenue 
($ millions) 

Light RUC revenue 
($ millions) 

Total RUC revenue 
($ millions) 

2013 745 366 1,111 
2014 791 436 1,227 
2015 813 482 1,295 
2016 846 537 1,383 



Yours sincerely 

Peter Carr 
Manager, Funding and Infrastructure Team 
for CHIEF EXECUTIVE 
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